
Tell Congress a new federal education 
bill must mean more opportunity and 

learning for students
Since adopted 12 years ago, No Child Left Behind has made no significant progress in closing achievement and opportunity 

gaps for students.  Instead, it has perpetuated a system that delivers unequal opportunities and uneven quality to America’s 
children making it impossible for educators to do what is most important: instill a love of learning in their students. 

Call Congress Today 866-331-7233. Tell them to pass a new ESEA bill  
that provides opportunity for all students. 

As educators, we have a chance to set a new vision for a public education system that  
promotes opportunity and excellence for ALL students.
• Create more opportunity for all students to receive a quality education, no matter  

their zip code.
• Reduce the amount of mandated standardized testing, and allow more time for students  

to learn and more time for teachers to teach
• Ensure every student has a qualified educator who is empowered to lead.

Join us in the fight to give every child access to a great 
public education. Call Congress today: 866-331-7233 

TIME TO LEARN
OPPORTUNITY FOR ALL


